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Comments: This comment is written as a follow-up to my comments on the proposed closure of the user created

access roads and the impact to their remote dispersed campsites. A possible solution to this problem would be to

transfer the management for those locations to the ASNF's Land Management Plan. In it, there are motorized

travel and dispersed camping provisions and policies set forth which would be adequate to manage those

locations. We highly recommend that consideration be given to this transfer. Giving those locations status in the

Land Management Plan would relieve the forest service of a major unresolved issue in the current travel plan. 


